
Viruses don’t discriminate. 
Neither should we.

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION

Get the facts.
Visit: healthoregon.org/coronavirus.

You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a format you prefer.  
Contact the Oregon Health Authority Incident Management Team at ORESF8.OHALiaison@dhsoha.state.or.us.
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People wear masks for many reasons with
COVID-19. A person wearing a mask may not be ill with COVID-19.

Anyone exposed to COVID-19 could get it — 
regardless of a person’s race, ethnicity or nationality.

Your voice is powerful.
Only share information from a trusted source, 
such as the CDC or the Oregon Health Authority. 

Bigotry is never OK. 
Report hate or bias acts to the Oregon  
Department of Justice at 844-924-BIAS (2427).

Remember:

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/DISEASESAZ/Pages/emerging-respiratory-infections.aspx
mailto:ORESF8.OHALiaison%40dhsoha.state.or.us?subject=

